VILLAGE OF HODGKINS
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2019 BUDGET
January 14, 2019

Public Hearing called to order: 7:04 P.M.

Those Present: President: Noel Cummings
Trustee: Timothy Kovel
Vicky Moxley
Larry Rice
Paul Struve
Dominic Misasi
Lida Milis
Attorney: John O’Connell

Mr. Joe Lightfoot addressed the Board and the audience. He stated the public hearing
is to allow the community to comment on the 2019 Village of Hodgkins Budget. A notice
was published in the December 6, 2018 edition of the Des Plaines Valley News and the
budget has been available to review at the Village for any interested parties. For 2019
the Villages Appropriation Budget is $13,060,784.00 which is a 4.43% increase from
2018. Revenue is projected at $11,866,342. 00 Mr. Lightfoot asked if there were any
questions from either the Board or audience and there were no questions.

Adjourned: 7:.05 P.M.
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St/e;hanie Gardner, Clerk




